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ASX Announcement – 5 June 2019         

    
 

Site Works Commence at Ardmore 
 
 
Centrex Metals Limited (ASX: CXM) (“Centrex” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that work has 
commenced at the Company’s flagship Ardmore Phosphate Rock project in north west Queensland. The site 
works are being undertaken in preparation for the arrival of the Start-Up Plant that is currently en route to 
site (see ASX release 30 April 2019). Delivery is expected to occur in June 2019.  
 

 

CAPTION:  Earthworks commence at the Start-Up Plant location at Ardmore  
 
Chief Executive Officer Comment 
Centrex CEO Simon Slesarewich said: “The Company is very pleased to commence works at Ardmore in 
preparation for the delivery of the Start-Up Plant. This marks an historic milestone for the Company as we 
embark on our journey towards full scale production at Ardmore. The trial mine will deliver bulk samples to 
priority customers to confirm the high-quality phosphate product from Ardmore and underpin future offtake 
negotiations next year.” 
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For further information, please contact: 

Simon Slesarewich Christine Manuel   
Chief Executive Officer Company Secretary  
Centrex Metals Limited Centrex Metals Limited 
Ph (08) 8213 3100 Ph (08) 8213 3100 

For media enquiries, please contact: 

Luke Forrestal  
Media & Capital Partners   
Ph +61 411 479 144 
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